
Senators, 
 
I urge your support for HB 1388.  Predator control is an essential part of the economic viability for so 
many in Douglas County.  The County can no longer afford to support this effort financially in the county 
and a group of local land owners have stepped up and taken it upon themselves to create the ability to 
fund this program themselves.  How often does that happen?  It is a well thought out and reasonable 
solution and I urge you to support their efforts! 
 
Thank you! 
 
Chris Boice 
Douglas County Commissioner 
Courthouse Rm 217 
1036 S.E. Douglas Av 
Roseburg, OR 97470 
(541) 440-4201 

 


